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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

Last week, year 6 spent a morning at 

Thorpe Park for Junior Citizen.  

Despite not being allowed to go on any 

of the rides, the children had a great 

time and all came back having learnt 

some new things to help keep them 

safe. Over the course of the morning 

the children learnt about safety on the 

railways, water safety, the importance 

of exercise, keeping a healthy mind, 

dental health, recycling and protecting 

the environment and first aid. 

As always, the children were an 

absolute credit to the school with their 

impeccable attitudes and behaviour.  

Well done Year 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Issue No 8 Autumn Term 

17th November 2023 

 01932 842785 

 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 
 

20th November – Bikeability Week 
29th and 30th November – Forest School 

1st December – PTFA Shopping Event 
11th December – Carol Service 

13th December – Panto Trip 
14th December – Christmas Lunch and jumper 

day 
15th December – End of Term – 1.30pm 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


